2OUTH DAXOTA
SCHOOL OF MINES o=t
ND TECHNDLOGY Sy’

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701-3995

Department of Mathematical Sciences
Phone (605) 394-2471

March 18, 1985

Dr. Allan Skillman

Dean of Arts & Sciences
Casper College

Casper, WY 82601

Dear Allan:

The purpose of this letter is to express the Section's appreciation to
you, to Casper College, and in particular, to commend the efforts of Ms.
Barbara Crews. Rarely have I worked with someone as well organized and as
thoughtful as she has been,

As you know, the Rocky Mountain Section of the Mathematical Association
of America consists of Wyoming, Colorado, Southern Montana and Western South
Dakota. We normally have over 100 members at our. Spring meeting. This year's

- March 15-16 meeting was one of the most successful and well organized in our
i history.

Barbara Crews kept me and the other officers well informed and we appre-
ciate her willingness to "take charge" and attend to all of the necessary
details. We could have had a disaster when the Casper Hilton changed the
date, but Barbara kept us calm while she rearranged the schedule, contacted
all of our invited speakers, helped them rearrange their schedules, and did
s0 much more. She made the conference look easy!.

Allan, please place this letter is Barbara's personnel file or wherever
is the appropriate location. She did a superb job and should be recognized
for it. ' '

Most éincere]y, '

(s

- ) v. David Ballew
‘ Secretary/Treasyrer
RMS/MAA
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